
My proposal for the next National Council meeting on 4th Dec 2021. 
‘Members of National Council, on request, can receive a copy of the recording taken at this meeting 
and all future meetings.’ 
Rationale:- That no matter how good are the minutes taken, they can never capture intonations, 
inflections etc which may influence the listener’s interpretation of what was said. This will not just 
apply to Zoom meetings although it was the poor audio at the last NC meeting, where those on 
Zoom had great difficulty hearing what the ‘top table’ were saying, that has prompted this proposal.  
Peter Charters. 
National Councillor for Berkshire. 
 


